Dear Parents/Guardians

Gwersyll yr Urdd Llangrannog Urdd Camp
We are delighted to share that Year 3 and 4 have the opportunity to go on an overnight stay to Llangrannog Urdd Camp. The trip has been booked for 26-27th January. 
During their stay they will experience a variety of activities; go-karting, horse riding, archery, high ropes plus much more. 
Children will be closely supervised at all times by school staff as well as Urdd staff. 
The cost of the trip is £80 but they will need to become members of the Urdd beforehand. 
To register your child/children follow the link below.
www.urdd.cymru/en/join/
We kindly ask if you could pay a deposit of £20 by 1/11/21 through Parentpay. 
The remaining £60 will need to be paid by 7/1/22.

If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Diolch
Catrin Medi Pugh-Jones
Welsh Co-ordinator
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